From: Procurement Card <PCARD@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU> on behalf of Annette M Evans

<amevans@UGA.EDU>
Sent: Tuesday, March 06, 2012 5:50 PM
To: PCARD@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU
Subject: FW: Fowler Office Interiors- Chair Symposium 2012

All:

Please see the below invitation from Fowler Office Interiors, one of our statewide contract vendors, to attend

their annual Chair Symposium which is being held March 13th at Memorial Hall from 11:00 am - 3:00 pm. This is

a great opportunity for all faculty and staff to come take a look at a wide variety of State Contract office chairs as well
as a few other office products. Alex Peck’s contact information is provided at the bottom of this email.

Regards,



Annette
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